Bonington Drive, Arnold, Nottingham NG5 7EX

Tele: 0115 8408068 Fax: 0115 8408708

Head Teacher: Mrs E Essex Email: office@robertmellors.org.uk

Dear Parents/Carers,

Home Learning - suggested daily lessons

We hope that you have found the YouTube links and the suggested routines useful and that you have been able to explore some of the learning links that we suggested. There has been much talk in the media about online learning and there is a lot of it available at the moment (notably the BBC Bitesize website and Qak National Academy).

In addition to the suggested routines, from Wednesday 22nd April, the teachers will be providing suggested daily activities for your children to access. We are very much aware that not all children will have full access to a device where they can access online learning, so the teachers will always provide an alternative suggestion which can be written in work books or on paper or which is in the form of a game or other activity.

The website now has class pages where the weekly timetable of learning will be published, along with any linked resources. In the case of Banksy Class and Himid Class, where there are children from different year groups, there will be learning provided for both.

To find the class pages, go to the school website https://www.robertmellors.notts.sch.uk/ and click on the Parents section. You will see the names of the classes here. Click on your child's class page and you will find the timetable and linked resources.

Alternatively, you can click on the following links which will take you directly to your child's class page.

Little Herons	Himid Class	Banksy Class	Morris Class
<u>Disney Class</u>	Hockney Class	Riley Class	Other School Closure information
Goldsworthy Class	Monet Class	O'Keeffe Class	(this has previously been shared with you)

I must reiterate that these are only suggested learning activities which you might choose for your child to do – you may already have things in place that you wish to continue with. The class teachers can be contacted by their email addresses if you want to share any of the learning that your child has done, or if you have any questions that you wish to ask.

If your child is finding the learning for their year group too challenging, you could always direct them to the learning for the year group below.



We are v	vorking ı	eally hard	to try to m	nake home	learning as a	accessible a	and as easy	as p	ossible
for you a	nd your	children as	s we recog	gnise that it	: isn't an eas	y task.			

With best wishes

Mrs Essex

